[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Class (and of course parents too!),

A huge Thank you to you all for your help and enthusiastic participation in the school fayre last weekend. As I'm sure you're well aware, it was a great success – the sun shone, everyone had a fantastic time and we raised a very healthy sum for school funds.

Special thanks to Linzi, Emily and Madison for their superb (and very funny) performance, and to Mrs. Evans for organizing the fantastic bake stall.

Let's do it all again next year!
Mr. Spence
